
From:   Greg Kunkle   

To:   Leann Nguyen   
Date:   February 05, 2018

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 0020-EX-CM-2018
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

The modification is being submitted to add the Scholle, NM location, which is being added to BNSF's
testing under the FAA's UAS Pathfinder program.


